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Calendar of Events 

May 6 – Membership Drive/Pancake Breakfast 
 Blood Drive 
 
May 10 – Business Meeting 
 
May 13 – Mother’s Day 
 
May 18 - 20 – State Convention (Phoenix)  
 

May 24 – Social Meeting/1st Degree 

A Lesson in Duties of Council Officers 

 
LECTURER 
 

The lecturer is appointed by the grand knight to provide 

both educational and entertaining programs to the 

council.  He is responsible for the Good of the Order 

portion of council meetings in order to provide members 

with informative and educational programs, he must be 

knowledgeable and aware of all council programming. 

 

ADVOCATE 
 

The advocate is the legal representative of the council 

and serves as the council’s attorney at trails and 

investigations of any interest to the council.  While he 

does not need to be a member of the legal profession, he 

should be familiar with the council by-laws, the Order’s 

Charter, Constitution and laws (#30), Methods of 

Conducting a Council Meeting (#1937) and Robert’s 

Rules of Order. 
 

 

*See a complete list on our web site! 
 

  

 

Knight Meeting Times 

Regular Business Meeting:  2nd Thursday  
Social Meeting &   
1st Degree (if necessary):          4th Thursday 
Fourth Degree Meeting: 3rd Thursday 
             Location:                    Hopi Room 
             Time:                          7:30 PM 
 
Chapter Meeting (delegates) 2nd Monday 
   Location          Regina Cleri Council Hall 
   Time:                                    7:30 PM 
 
“Come to the meetings, I guarantee that they 
will only be one hour long!” 
 
GK Joe Gulotta  

So long Snow 
Birds have a 
wonderful 
summer.  
Thanks for 
your help this 
winter! 
 
GK Joe 
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Awards 
"Congratulations" 

To 
 

Lloyd Aultman: Knight of the Month for April 2007 
Recognition for Lloyd is long over due for all his work with Youth Religious Education and for his 

outstanding performance with the First Degree Team. 
 

 

Bob and Janet Brandt: Family of the Month for April 2007 
Bob and Janet are being recognized for their help in many council activities. 

 
Presentations to be made at our 24 May Meeting.......join us. 

 

 
A Double-edged Sword 

 
For the past few years, I’ve felt called to become a General Agent with the Order.  In February, we 
expressed our interest to the Home Office. Exactly one week later, the K of C announced that they were 
looking for a General Agent to serve the State of New Mexico. Early in April I was offered the position. 
Once again, the Holy Spirit made our path clear. 
 
With our decision made, we feel both joy and sadness. Joy for this new opportunity and the challenges it 
will bring. Our sadness is for our love of Tucson, family and friends that will be so far from our hearth. 
For you, our friends, we wish you prosperity, health and happiness. May your lives be filled with love, as 
have you filled ours. 
 

Sincerely, 
Jim & Eva McCabe 

Anelli, Peter 
Aultman, Angela 

Becker, Patti 
Donnelly, Frank 

Donnelly, Carmen 
Dugan, Ginnie 

Dugan, Art 
Fry, Patti 

Gunter, Ray 
Henrich, Larry 

Jacobson, Darrell 
 

Klaum, Susan 
Madden, Rick 
Maurice, Terry 

McGillivray, Mary 
Mrazik, Nora 

To add or remove someone from this 

list, contact Deacon Dennis Ranke, 

885-8145 or GK Gulotta 296-7086 or 

email: tusonjoe@cox.net. 

Prayer Intentions 

A prayer for healing 

Dear God, we place our worries in Your hands.  We place our sick in Your care and humbly ask that You restore Your 

Servants to health again.  Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge Your holy will and know that whatsoever You do, You 

do for the love of us.  Amen. 

mailto:tusonjoe@cox.net
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Religious Appreciation Dinner and 
Concert pictures are above and to the left.  
What a great time!! 
 
Joe Kenny and Joe Gulotta man the 
“Organ Donor Sunday” table providing 
parishioners necessary paperwork to sign 
up as organ donors in the state of 
Arizona. 
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Fraternal Year Activities 
 
June 

 14 Business Meeting/Election of Council Officers 

 17 Father’s Day  

 28 Past Grand Knights Dinner  

 

 

April Activities 
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WHAT WE DO AS KNIGHTS 
 

For those who are not aware just how busy the council was this past year here are some of the 

things we got done so far: 

  

 Aluminum Can Collection 

 Blood Drives 

 Contribute to Paul Noverotte (Vocations) Fund 

 Council Christmas Pot Luck 

 Donut Sales 

 Flea Market 

 Fellowship Square Mass Set Up 

 Free Throw Contest 

 Garden of Gethsemane Cleaning Detail 

 Golf Tournament 

 H.S. Senior Essay Contest 

 Keep Christ in Christmas card Sales 

 Knights of Columbus Organ Donor Sunday 

 Lunch for the Homeless 

 March for Life 

 Membership Drives 

 Music in the Park 

 Pancake Breakfast with Santa 

 Parish Family Movie Night 

 PWID (Tootsie Roll Drive) 

 Refund Support for Vocations (RSVP) 

 Religious Appreciation Dinner and Concert 

 Semi-Monthly Pancake Breakfasts 

 St Joseph’s Youth Camp Sponsors 

 St Patrick’s Day Dinner Dance 

 Valentine Ladies Appreciation Dinner 

 Youth Ministry Pizza Party 

 

This is what we are all about!  But none of the above projects could have been 

done without the help of active brothers.  I’m sure I left out other things like 

the Brothers and Sisters who perform many of the St Pius X ministries.  

Thanks to all of you who helped.                

 

Job well done! 
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CHECK OUT WHAT’S COMING UP!! 
 
 

UPDATE! 
 

 

Jun 14 – Business meeting and Election of Council Officers.   
 

 
 

Jun 17 – Father’s Day. 
 
 
 
Jun 28 – Past Grand Knights Dinner.   
 
 

 

On June 14th our Nominating Committee will present the names of Brother’s who will represent 

our Council from 1 July 2007 to 30 June 2008.  Trustee Ed Marsh, Ron Blanchard, and Joe 

Keaney will have a hard job finding brothers willing to take a position of leadership.  We need 

you to step up to the plate and volunteer to help! 

 

 For one reason or another almost all positions will be vacant on 30 June 2007.  The duties for 

each of these positions are listed on our website (www.kofctucson.com).  They have also been 

reported in the monthly newsletter.  Any Third Degree brother can run for any Officer position.  

Normally there is a chain of progression followed from Guard to Grand Knight; however, this is 

not possible this year.   

 

Our Council has good Catholic Brothers with many talents.  We need them to give us their 

support in the coming fraternal year.  If you are one of these men please place yourself on the 

ballot by contacting one of the Trustees. 

 

Joe Gulotta  

Grand Knight 
 

www.kofctucson.com 
Be sure to visit our website for up-to-date information, and highlights of upcoming events!

http://www.kofctucson.com/
http://www.kofctucson.com/
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